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I will echo all of the well thought arguments of Mr Callandrio: Lives and energy saved, 

etc by moving to permanent DST. It aligns with the way our society functions today. I 

will also add, for those of us on the eastern edge of the time zone, permanent 

Standard time will result in usable daylight before 4 AM most of the summer, and as 

early as 3:30 am for some of it. Please do not condemn us all to that early sunrise 

and that much wasted daylight.  

 

If you would like to put your influence and legislative effort  towards clocks, I 

recommend supporting the "Universal Time" proposal advocated by Steve Hanke 

and Dick Henry, detailed in this article: https://www.wired.co.uk/article/universal-time-

zones. It is much better suited to modern day global society and would allow us local 

governance over our work days.  

 

Thank you for your attention.  


